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27 May 2014

Dear Esperance Fundira,

Amendment letter to MoU - To reduce budget and change payment
schedule of the last disbursement.

UN Joint Programme of Support for Implementing the National
Population Policy 2011 - 2014

| refer to the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) for the above project signed by
DFID and UNFPA on 10 December 2010 and subsequent amendments signed on 28 &
29 November 2011 and 6 & 10 September 2012 respectively. Following recent
correspondence, DFID propose to reduce the overall programme budget by £980,000
from £30,000,000 to £29,020,000 and change payment schedule of the last
disbursement in Annex B.

1. | therefore propose that the schedule of payments on page 13 of the original MoU
be deleted and replaced by the revised schedule of payments.

2. This letter of amendment will place on record our common understanding of the
above change and will come into operation on the date you sign your confirmation
below. This note will be known as Amendment No. 3, 2014.

3. Please sign both copies of this letter: return one to me and retain the other for your

own records.

DFID Uganda, 4 Windsor Loop, Lincoln Lane Entrance, P.0. Box 7306, Kampala | www.dfid.gov.uk | +256 41 331000



ANNEX B: REVISED SCHEDULE OF PAYMENTS AND REDUCTION OF
BUDGET

Schedule of Payments: Amount:

By 31 December 2010 £3,000,000
By 31 March 2011 £6,500,000
By 28 February 2012 £4,550,000
By 30 September 2012 £2,450,000
By 31 October 2012 £2,000,000
By 28 February 2013 £3,500,000
By 30 September 2013 £3,500,000
By 31 May 2014 £3,500,000

By 30 June 2014 £20,000



